
Accountability Notes 

9-8-15 

Traffic/Construction:  New road will be under construction this year.  We look forward to welcoming our 

friends at Mosley in the coming weeks. 

Middle School Advisement:  Middle school teachers have revamped advisement to create more 

meaningful connections to the guiding principles and shared leadership across the MY Pod. 

Report Cards:   The district is updating the report card to better communicate with families about their 

child’s progress.  We reviewed a presentation from APS and some FAQs that will help parents 

understand the report cards.  Kindergarten report cards will now be sent home on a trimester-basis, and 

will look differently than 1st-8th. 

Conferences:  Conferences are upcoming.  We were asked to consider holding conferences on different 

nights of the week to accommodate families. 

Savannah Update:  We intend to continue to support her family.  We want to make sure we are 

honoring her family’s wishes and contributing in meaningful ways. 


